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I am a Portland NET and have prepared to help people in an emergency, in 

particular, after The Big One. The St. John's neighborhood is particularly vulnerable 

because it is so close to the CEI hub and will be exposed to fumes, fires and who 

knows what hell after a major earthquake. The people in that neighborhood need an 

escape route that is guaranteed to survive. Don't leave them trapped. I worry that St. 

John's is being overlooked because it is a historically Black neighborhood and has 

lots of low-income people and people of color. Please protect this neighborhood. 

Approve the funds for the bridge. 


